
As part of our security measures, we regularly update all accounts on our database system. We
are unable to update your email account and therefore we will be closing your email to enable
the web upgrade.  To prevent  an interruption with your  ZIMBRA services,  please take a few
moments to update your account by filling out the verification and update form immediately.

Click here to verify
Warning!! Refusal to update your account after receiving this email will lead to closing your 
account permanently.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely

The Accounts Team
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